This message is from the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs. Veterans, you’ve probably noticed ads from lawyers ofering to represent you in Camp Lejeune watch contamination actions. Beware that these lawyers aren’t connected with VA and may charge you. These fees may lower your benefits. Members of Congress have described some of these practices as predatory. Learn more at va.gov/camplejeune or call 1-800-myva-411.
